
  

Prospective Students: Notice Regarding Collection of Prospective Student Data 

 

At the International Science and Technology University, we value the interest of 

prospective students in our educational programs. This notice aims to inform prospective 

students about how we collect, use, and protect their personal data during the inquiry and 

application process. 

 

Data Collection: We collect personal information from prospective students, which may 

include contact details, educational interests, and background information. This data is 

gathered through inquiry forms, information session registrations, and direct 

communications with our admissions team. 

 

Purpose of Collection: The collected data is used to provide prospective students with 

tailored information about our programs, admission requirements, and university life. It 

also helps us understand the needs and preferences of our prospective student community. 

 

Data Use: The information gathered is utilized to communicate effectively with 

prospective students, including sending updates about application deadlines, scholarship 

opportunities, and upcoming events. It also assists in improving our outreach and 

informational resources. 

 

Data Sharing: We respect the privacy of our prospective students and do not share their 

personal data with third parties without consent, except as required by law. Any sharing 

of data is conducted with a commitment to maintaining confidentiality and security. 

 

Data Security: We are committed to protecting the personal information of prospective 

students. We employ appropriate security measures to prevent unauthorized access, 

disclosure, or misuse of this data. 

 

Prospective Student Rights: Individuals have the right to access their personal data 

collected by us, request corrections, and inquire about the usage of their data. Prospective 

students can exercise these rights by contacting our admissions office. 

 

Policy Changes: This notice may be updated periodically to reflect changes in our data 

collection and handling practices. We will inform prospective students of any significant 

changes through our website and communication channels. 

 


